North Bend Maintenance Headquarters Replacement

The North Bend Maintenance Headquarters Replacement project includes the purchase of a new
property, developing the site, designing and constructing a new Administration building, a new
Maintenance building, and demolishing the existing facility. The purpose of this project is to provide
lifecycle replacement for the North Bend Maintenance Headquarters with a safe, resilient, and
modern facility to provide the following benefits.

Provide health and safety to BPA employees and contractors.

Provide continuity of operations and maintenance immediately following a major
earthquake.

Provide property and equipment preservation due to any seismic activities.
Provide adequately sized site and facilities that meet work requirements.
Maximize value by reducing maintenance and operational costs to facilities.



